

## S.C.O.P.E. NEWSLETTER

Friday, March 31st, 2017 - 4 WEEKS TO GO!!

The procurement cutoff date is APRIL 7<sup>TH</sup>! Please remember we lose a week for Easter Break, then come back to Auction Week! It is imperative we receive your family obligation of \$100 by the 7<sup>th</sup>. If you need more time, PLEASE let us know. This is THE fundraiser for the school, and we require full participation from every family. If you have any questions at all, please contact us.

Please return your RSVP cards ASAP! Online registration is now available, log on to starofthesea, net and follow the instructions.

**Volunteer Sign Up Sheets** are going home in this weeks Friday Folder. Please fill out and return as soon as possible. Please be sure to fill out preferred contact information!

Child care sign up for the auction is now available. Space is limited! Infant care is free; potty trained children, age 3 years old and up, are \$5 per child.

We can use help selling raffle tickets and auction reservations after Masses. Please contact us if you are available at any Masses for Sunday April  $1^{st}$  Masses and the Weekend of the  $8^{th}/9^{th}$ .

We are looking for a Volunteer Coordinator. Again, time is running short, this position requires you to contact parents/volunteers via email/text/phone to make sure we have all of our needs covered.

The Wall of Wine is slowly filling up. We have received 21 bottles of red, and 13 white. While not a requirement, we are asking for one bottle of white wine and one bottle of red wine from each family. Value of each bottle should be minimum \$20. If you still have not fulfilled your \$100 family obligation, you can use that money to purchase \$20 valued bottles of wine! Fred Meyer and Safeway offer 10% discounts on 6 bottles purchased, and other stores have deals as well. We are thankful for any donations we receive!

Our next meeting will be April 7<sup>th</sup>, after Mass in the SCOPE room. We will be meeting frequently from here on out, email or call with questions.

Raffle ticket order forms will also be in the Friday Folder this week. Please fill out and return with your payment. Tickets are limited, the winners have their choice of \$2000 in scrip, or 1 free tuition for the upcoming school year. Tickets again are \$25 each.

Joe & Sarah Keller

auction@starofthesea.net

253-861-3539 (Joe) 360-471-4044 (Sarah)